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Flex Fuel Consumer Confusion ~ Website email from William Reed

Lt. Governor Bryant, Please help stop the consumer confusion with Ethanol & Flex Fuels. Pumps are
not clearly marked and fuel stations are using the lack of regulation to take advantage of consumers.
By doing so, its causing harm to engines both in auto and marine. Legislation pushed the flex fuel to
the market & now its your responsibility to manage is correctly for consumers! William Reed
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